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                        Friday, Dec. 19th
Dear Parents,

This is a reminder that students are asked to wear their pyjamas to school on Friday, Dec. 19th as part of our Reading Celebration.  We are also inviting parents to come in and read with their child(ren) between 8:45 – 9:30 a.m. on that day.

Hope you will be able to join us for this special school-wide activity!

Sincerely,

Aspenwood Staff
